
S t u d e n t   S u c c e s s 
 

SHORELINE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

 
During the Shoreline Unified School District Board of Trustees meeting on September 11, 
2014, to be held at Tomales High School, 3850 Irvin Road, Tomales, at 6:00 p.m., the 
following Public Hearing will be held: 
  
 
 
 1. Public Hearing on Resolution # 2014.15.1 – Pupil Textbook and Instructional Materials 

Incentive Act for 2014 - 2015  
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